January 16, 2009

UPDATE: TTC service on Bloor-Danforth line

The TTC has now been able to open up more stations as a result of
limited power restoration along Bloor St. W.. Shuttle buses are now

running between Keele and Bathurst stations. All subway stations between Keele and Bathurst remain closed.

The 506 Carlton streetcar line that was affected by this power outage,
has now cleared.



